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Believe and you will achieve.  

 
CHRISTMAS/JANUARY UPDATE 

 

As you can imagine school life has been especially challenging over the last couple of weeks 

trying to provide a lovely but safe Christmas Experience to all our pupils. Our key focus is to 

try and ensure all children get to enjoy a healthy Christmas with their family. 

 

To update you: 

We have provided a Pantomime with treats for all our children. 

We had our lovely Christmas Lunches. 

We have had our Christmas Fayre virtually but pupils had great fun setting up their 

businesses. 

The filming for the P1 nativity is currently being completed, which has been a very difficult 

task and poor Ms Bain has spent many evenings trying to edit it to create a lovely keepsake 

for Parents. A link will be posted for you tomorrow to allow you to watch this at home with 

your child including many bonus features! This has been a huge amount of work and we are so 

grateful that it can still be produced for parents in these circumstances. 

Some of the other classes are also filming the children singing and reading poems; 

P2/1 – Makaton – We wish you a Merry Christmas 

P4/3 – Makaton – Rudolph the red nose reindeer 

P5 – Twas the night before Christmas 

P7 – Christmas Poem 

Many classes have had fun afternoons/ activities, I was particularly excited for Christmas 

Chronicles in P5 and they look great in their Christmas PJs.  

Classes have supported our Community with films shared with the Sheltered Housing etc. 

Santa has delivered a selection box for each child in our school and ELCC helped by his 

Mossvale Church elves. 

Due to children in the last week being asked to keep to their seats as directed by our 

Authority to minimize any contact tracing in the holidays and let you enjoy your break we 

are not able to have a normal party but all pupils will be able to wear their best Festive 

Outfits tomorrow and will have Christmas fun in class.  

We ask that no games be brought in to ensure a safe classroom environment. 

A final assembly will be posted tomorrow also. 

 

REMINDER P3/2, P4/3 and P6 will leave at 2.20 pm tomorrow and the rest of the 

school and ELCC at 2.30 pm. 

We return on WEDNESDAY 6th JANUARY at 8.50 am or 9 am. 

 

Our best wishes from the whole staff team at Mossvale. 

 

Mrs Jane Houston, Head Teacher 



 
OUR CONTACT OPTIONS ARE: 

Call us on 0300 300 1449                 Email at: mossvaleenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

Visit our Website         Follow us on Twitter @MossvaleP          Check in on Seesaw 

Any issues accessing any of these platforms please get in touch. 
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